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Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W., Room TW-A325
Washington, D.C. 20554

ATTN: Audio Division

Re:  Change in Main Studio Location
WRGR(FM) (FID 56078), Tupper Lake, New York

Dear Ms. Dortch:
On behalf of Border Media Licenses LLC, licensee of Radio Station WRGR(FM), FID

56078, in Tupper Lake, New York, we hereby advise you pursuant to FCC Rule § 73.1125, that
the main studio for this station has been relocated to the address below, effective immediately:

127 Park Street
Tupper Lake, New York 12986
(833) 326-7337

Please update Commission records accordingly and communicate with the undersigned
counsel should there be any questions concerning this matter.

Very truly yours,

Davis Wright Tremaine LLP
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David M. -Silverman
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